
Advice to Club Secretary 

Team colours 

At the League meeting for all of our Clubs I reported on recent discussions about the colours of some 

of the team strips that are being used this season. 

The rule in the League handbook, Rule 19 on page 21 is very clear and has not changed in recent 

years. 

The Dorset County Football Association ,that sanctions our competition , are very clear that all 

match officials are only permitted to wear kit that is black, white  edging is allowed. 

We know that there is a lot of items on the market that are multi coloured and some dark colour 

combinations are available. 

All Clubs are requested to follow the requirements of Rule 19 and remember that a fine of £30 will 

be issued to any Club that is reported to the League. 

Chris Woods 

Chairman 

League Discipline sub committee 

 

         


